
11th October 2022

Dear Parent/ Carers

Reception Classes-  Visit to The Dinosaur Museum Monday 7th November 2022

We have the opportunity to visit The Dinosaur Museum, Dorchester on Monday 7th November.  This visit links in
with the topic that we will learn about next term.

We will travel to Dorchester by coach returning by the end of the school day. The cost of this visit is £16 per student
which covers the ticket cost and transport.

Student’s should come to school in uniform and bring a warm coat.  Please provide your child with a packed lunch,
alternatively if you would like us to provide a lunch please indicate this on the consent form.

If your child would like to attend please make payment via sQuid and complete the consent form here. The
deadline for payment is 12pm Tuesday 1st November. If you require sQuid account details please contact Mrs Cox
at the Primary Reception desk who will be able to assist you.  If you have not completed the consent form and paid
by the deadline, then unfortunately your child will not be able to attend.

Yours faithfully

Mr Blanthor� & Mis�  Nev�

Mr Blanthorn & Miss Neve
Reception Class Teachers

https://forms.gle/kfsXpNk9vP2vvU45A

